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Dear Director, 
 
As much as I support this cause, I would rather the Government spare all animals in Australia 
the cruelty of Death Row and hopelessness. 
 
A LIVING creature, human or animal, deserves to live. If we don't want them, then stop 
breeding them (people included). 
 
I am willing to buy a large block of land to re-house all the unwanted animals in Australia. A 
Grant or 2 to cover expenses, and I'm happy. 
 
LIFE is a LIFE! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kim Strong 
 


